Date: March 4, 2015 at 7:26:35 AM EST

From: "Rose Post" < Rose.Post@celinaschools.org > To: "Jesse Steiner" < Jesse.Steiner@celinaschools.org >

Subject: permission

Mr. Steiner,

Last spring I emailed you about taking time to go with my children on their Florida band trip from March 27th - April 2nd. You approved the trip that I could take all 3 of my personal days and then take deduct days for the other days. Now since we have to make-up on the 2nd, I just wanted to make sure that taking another deduct day for April 2nd would be okay? We will be on a bus heading back from Florida, so there is not much I can do about it but take a deduct day.

Thanks for allowing this trip to begin with. I really appreciate it!

Rose Post, Teacher of the Hearing Impaired